EDITORIAL

Two international conferences this year have carried
sessions on Indo-Pacific archaeological topics; the 15th Pacific
Science Congress held in Dunedin in February, and the 1lth
International Congress of Anthropological and Ethnological Sciences
held in Vancouver in August. When publication details are known
they will be announced via the Bulletin or Newsletter.

The Centre of Asian Studies in Hong Kong will commence
publication of an East Asian Tertiary-Quaternary Newsletter, to
carry articles on the palaeocenvironmental disciplines together with
floral and faunal (including human) evolution in the Fast Asian
region (20° - 50° N; 80° - 150° E). The mailing list is being
handled by Dr Edward K.Y. Chen, Director, Centre of Asian Studies,
Hong Kong, and the editor is Dr Catherine Badgley, Museum of
Palaeontology, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109,
USA.

The Natiomal Research Centre of Archaeology of Indonesia
has published many archaeological items in recent years in the
following series;

Bulletin of the Research Centre of Archaeology of Indonesia
(in English)

Berita Penelitian Arkeologi
(in Indonesian)

Aspek-Aspek Arkeologi Indonesia
(in English)

Kalpataru

(in Indonesian)

Amerta
(in Indonesian)

Details of these and other recent publications can be obtained
from the Pusat Penelitian Arkeologi Nasional, P.0. Box 292 KBY,
Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia.

I hope to print bulletin 5 in mid-1984, and I hope
anyone reading this who has a piece of research well underway or
completed in any IPPA region will send me a manuscript. Please limit
your contributions to under 15 pages of double-spaced typing; line
drawings are acceptable, but not photographs. Please follow the
World Archaeology format for references.

PETER BELLWOOD
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